Erie, Pennsylvania

City Council Endorses HR 676

The following resolution was introduced by Mrs. Jenkins-Husband to the Council of the City of Erie.  It was seconded by Mr. Casey.  It was passed by the City Council, City of Erie on September 8, 2004.

Resolved, by the Council of the City of Erie,

WHEREAS, approximately 43 million Americans live daily without health care coverage and the Congress of the United States is presently debating the issue while considering the adoption of HR 676 which would provide health care to those who are unable to obtain adequate health benefits, so

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the City of Erie that we respectfully request our federal elected officials to endorse and adopt HR 676 the Universal Health Care Act of 2004 and the City Clerk is authorized and directed to forward copies of this resolution to our federal legislators and to our area state legislators to enlist their support of this vital piece of legislation.  

Please help circulate this city council resolution and encourage other city, county, and state legislatures to take similar action.  Further information from:

Kentuckians for Single Payer Health Care

Nurses Professional Organization

1169 Eastern Parkway #2218

Louisville, KY 40217

(502) 459-3393

nursenpo@aol.com
National information:  www.pnhp.org 

